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January 31, 1963

Mr. W. E. Mcintosh
201 County Court House
Tulsa 3, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Mcintosh:
Thank you for sending me a copy of the resolution of the

Creek Tribal Council regarding the building at the l:ufmh
Indhn School which was damaged by fire.

I have already been in touch with the Bureau of Indian Af-
fairs about this loss. Attached is a copy of a letter to me
stating that the building is being razed as a safety measure
because of the number of children around it. The neces-
sary office space is being provided elsewhere in the school
plant.

With best regards and good wishes, ] am

Sincerely yours,

Enclosure
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